
From: 
Jan Martin 
3321 Dean Drive 
Louisville, KY 40220 

To: 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Box615 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615 

Dear Public Service Commission, 

RECEIVED 
AUG t 4 2025 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

I have some grave concerns about the building of the mega data center on 
Camp Ground Road In Louisville, KY. This natural gas powered mega plant 
will affect the entire area's air and water supplies. There needs to be some 
regulations in place to protect our communities. Noise, traffic, 
environmental and public health impact studies need to be required. There 
ne~s to be transparency on the design, how much water will be needed, 
how solar power could mitigate the demand for electricity, how the data 
center will affect the environment, and especially public health concems. 
These questions need to be answered before the Certificate of Public 
Convenience and Necessity Is granted. 
Respectfully, 
Jan Martin 




